
 
 

 
 
 

What is Gift-A-Book? 
 
It is a great way to recognize your child or a loved one and to help keep our school’s library supplied with 
new and exciting hardcover books!  By donating to Gift-A-Book, your child or loved one will: 

□ Be recognized in a special display in the library area. 
□ Have a personalized bookplate in the selected book. 
□ Be the first student to check the book out of the library. 

 
 

How do you participate? 
 
Until Friday, October 7th, tax-deductible donations of $20 can be made online at the PTSA website 
(https://newcastleptsa.org). Look for the Gift-a-Book icon.  
 

Please note, if you donated to the Gift-A-Book program when completing the PTSA 
online registration (EVP), we have your information and will contact your child to select 
a book.  
 
Please contact Debbie Park at parkave@gmail.com if you have any questions regarding Gift-A-Book.  

 

 
 


